
Planning and Zoning Minutes 
October 3, 2024 

              8:00 PM 
 

The monthly meeting was called to order by Chair Orville Willbenbring with the following 

members present Dave Thielen, Robin Caufman, Ron Mehr and Dean Holthaus    

 

Absent Clerk/Zoning Administrator Lynn Burg. 

 

The board members reviewed the variance request guidelines form that was presented by Robyn.  

There were a few issues that were discussed. The first was past findings that the board 

recommended and how people are violating them and how to address and correct the issue. 

Second was past interim use permits that were issued, and the berm height was not followed as to 

the requirements of the board on several occasions.  

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Mehr, seconded by Thielen. Carried 5-0  

 

The next Planning and Zoning Board meeting will be December 5, 2024, at 8:00 PM. 
 


